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INTERNATIONAL WORKERS’ DAY 

 

The Federal Government has declared Monday, 01 May, 2023 as Public 

Holiday to mark the 2023 International Workers’ Day.  

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor K.O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, wishes all staff of 

the University of Ibadan a stress-free and peaceful Workers’ Day celebration.  

 

All university staff are to observe the holiday, except staff on essential services. 

 

Work resumes on Tuesday, 02 May, 2023. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA (UK) 

Registrar/Secretary to Council 


